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Dear Parent, 

SCHOOL CLOSURE  FOLLOWING GOVERNMENT ADVICE 

You will be aware of the current state of global emergency due to a new strain of virus, Coronavirus. As 

a school we have been constantly checking updates and advice from the State government and the 

Department of Education as the situation has progressed. 

The state government has now recommended that all schools across the state should remain closed 

until further notice. 

The health and well-being of our students and staff is of outmost importance, hence the school will 

follow government’s advice and will remain closed until further notice. 

ONLINE CLASSES 

During the closure period, classes would be held through online modes like Whatsapp, Google Meet etc. 

Finally, thank you for your cooperation and kind support during this challenging time. If you have any 

queries then please always feel free to contact our staff by phone or email.  


